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Notice to City of Bartow Water Customers 

Water Service Rescind Notice 

 

March 11, 2018 

 

As of this date, March 11, 2018, the water main located at Golfview Avenue and 

Georgia Street has been tested and found safe for use. Therefore, we are 

rescinding the boil water notice at this time.  

 

We appreciate your patience for this temporary inconvenience.  


